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Anxious Child? Coffee Morning Drop in with School Nurses and Parent Support Adviser:
Thursday 5 March at 9:00am.

Angie, our Parent Support Adviser and the School Nursing team, would like to invite
parents to an informal coffee morning to discuss anxiety. At some point in our lives we
have all had worries or felt nervous and for some children this can take over their lives.
Separation anxiety, transitions to new year groups and changes to routines can all be a
difficult time which can heighten anxieties. If you would like to learn some new strategies
and have a better understanding on how best to support your child, then please join us on.
Contact Angie Seddon-Ellis for more information on 07545 415266.

Winnie the Pooh Display
Thank you to everyone who has kindly given us items for our display.

Reminder: Nearly New Uniform Rail
As many of you will already have noticed, there is now a rail containing school uniform in the reception lobby prices are
as follows:

e Cardigans £4 e Sweatshirts £3 e PE Tee Shirts £2
e Skirts/Pinafore Dresses £2 e Trousers £2

If you can’t find what you are looking for, please do ask a member of office staff as we have lots of uniform that we are
unable to display.

Music Tuition
If you have not yet paid for your child’s music tuition for this half term, please can you do so as a matter of urgency.

Reminder — Young Writers Competition: Deadline to return entries Monday 03 February

In order to take part, children in Year R will need to complete a simple riddle. Children in Key Stage 1 will need to plan
and write their own Animal Adventure acrostic poem about an animal of their choosing. All children will need to use
the proforma previously provided. Prizes: As well as resource vouchers for our school for the top entries, the children
can also win prizes such as £20 cash or goody bags for themselves.

Reminder: Year 2 Mini Concert to Parents: Tuesday 11 February at 2.15PM
This mini concert involves every child in Year 2. Children who attend, ukulele, ocarina, violin and recorder clubs will
also feature. Children must have their instruments in school on this day. We do hope that you will be able to attend.

Reporting Absence

A reminder that as well as telephoning the school, you can also report your child’s absence via a company called
Studybugs which enables you to go online via a phone or computer to report your child’s absence securely. To get the
free Studybugs app, or register on their website go to (https://studybugs.com/about/parents). If your child is unwell it
is your responsibility to inform the school of this.

Forest School Sessions:

Timetable for this half term was sent out with the 20 December Flier. Paper copies are on the notice boards by the
North Door and the South Door. You are also able to check the timetable by clicking the following link: Spring A
Timetable

Lunch Menu
Next Week’s Menu will be: Week 3. Please click on the following link to access the menu online: menu. Paper copies
are on the notice boards by the North Door and the South Door and in Wagtails’ Class window.

Yours sincerely

At

Mrs L A de Carteret
Headteacher
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